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Exploring Opportunities and Implementation Issues

The linked article, published in the August 2016 issue of American Bar Association’s Section on Environment, Energy,

and Resources’ Native American Resources Committee Newsletter, provides a brief background about the Clean Power

Plan (CPP) and discusses possible roles for tribes in its implementation.
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